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12 July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I do hope everyone is well and looking forward to the start of the summer break next week.  I 
am writing to inform that, as in previous years, we will be closing early on the last day of term. 
This means that on Friday 19 July school will finish at 12.20pm.  All school buses will be leaving 
the site at 12.30pm.  
 
School re-opens for students on Wednesday 4th September 2024 with the new Year 7 starting 
at 8.30am and Years 8 to 11 arriving on site for a 10am start.  
 
There will be further communication next week which will give further information about the 
September start.  Please keep an eye out for this alongside the latest edition of Inside Story. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Williams 
Headteacher 
 


